
County Supervisors, 
 
I protest your adoption of any Phase Three ordinance without a proper CEQA review. 
You have already declared a drought emergency and have no assurance that the 
drought will end in a year. The changes in regulation you are considering will have a 
significant impact on many areas of the environment, especially water and land use, 
and clearly requires a full CEQA review. If you ignore or bypass the legally required 
CEQA review you will force your constituents to spend their local resources on lawsuits 
challenging your illegal and destructive regulations.  
Please take a long view based on what is best for your constituents, not your current 
priorities.  
 
S Turner 
5th district resident 
40+ year Mendocino County resident 

 


